1-11-20
ROAD COMMISSIONERS REPORT

Burgess has been busy due to our constantly changing weather. Already, this early
into winter, we have had several rain and ice events. These events have covered
our roads in ice, and ice is more costly to remedy than snow. Hopefully, the
temperatures will remain below freezing for most of the remainder of the winter
and limit our exposure to ice covered roads.

| was recently apprised by Millie that we will have to extend Old Esker Way,.~
because a landowner plans to build a home in a section of Old Esker that has not
been maintained in years, a lot of years. There is another landowner who is
planning to build on the lower section of Tilt O’ The kilt. This spring | will ask the
road committee members to look at both sites to determine what is needed to
make both sites accessible. Old Esker should not be problematic but Tilt O’ The
Kilt will be a challenge, as the surface of the area of road in question is covered in
large rock formations and is extremely steep prior to the junction with the Lynn
Way. It will also be a problem to plow in the winter months.

Money spent to date on road work since October 1%, 2019:

Kutting Edge: Calcium chloride and trimming bushes along our roads. $3,073.09
M&H: Work done on Overlook and Morell Way. $2,249.76
Total: $5,322.85
leff Zapolsky, our treasurer, has been receiving the snow plowing bills directly
from Burgess and paying them. Jeff will give me a total for the snow plowing bills
at the end of the plowing season. | will then add it to the total bills for the

2019/2020 season.

Dave Arthurs
HOLA Road Commissioner




